
Press Note 

Share Your Food: An initiative by WBCPCR 

 

 

 WBCPCR is going to launch an online poster campaign on 

10th July, 2020 tomorrow on food sharing among children 

during these trying times. Title of the campaign is “Share your 

food.”  

 The Commission feels that this campaign will inspire 

children to develop a habit of sharing food with others, 

specially with those who are under privileged.  Sharing is 

considered to be one of the best practices essentially required 

to be learnt from childhood. 

The Commission will launch 10 posters in Bengali and 

English both on its website (www. wbcpcr.org), twitter, 

Facebook page and other social media platforms. 
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